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Tree Trimming
Our community has sidewalks throughout so that pedestrian traffic and vehicle traffic are less likely to collide.  Walking and driving have become hazardous though, because trees and bushes have been allowed to grow over the sidewalks and over the roads.  These trees and bushes need to be trimmed so that the limbs are above pedestrian traffic and vehicular traffic.  No bushes or trees should be blocking the sidewalks.  Dead trees should be removed.

How high do you trim?  You need to trim so that a 6 foot tall person can walk down the sidewalk without ducking.  Cars, vans, and trucks should be able to ride down any street without being scratched by tree limbs.
Don’t have a hand saw or a chain saw?  Ask your neighbor if they have one.  If not, then email us at dovepark29223@gmail.com and we will try to connect you with a neighbor who does.

Own a hand saw or chain saw and willing to help someone else in the neighborhood? Email us at dovepark29223@gmail.com with that information.  This is a neighborhood, so let’s be neighborly!
BIG THANKS go out to those who have already made an effort to trim their trees and bushes.  Your efforts have been noticed.

Summer is here, and we appreciate the extra effort it takes to keep your lawns looking neat and trim in the heat.  Let’s keep up the good work!
Talkin’ Trash

Richland County has regulations which govern when garbage, yard trash, and recyclables can be put by the curb.  The days vary depending on the part of the county you are in, but the regulations and fines are the same.  

Here are the correct days for pick up in our neighborhood.

TUESDAY  

-- GREEN GARBAGE BIN 

WEDNESDAY 
-- YARD TRASH.  Tree limbs can be 4 inches in diameter and up to 4 feet long.

FRIDAY 

-- RECYCLE BIN 

Richland County regulations state that the bins and the yard trash can be on the curb from 7pm the night before to 7pm the day of pickup.  Fines up to $1000 do apply.  Many of you have been abusing these county regulations making our neighborhood look trashy.

Violation letters and “Talkin’ Trash” brochures have been sent out by the Board, but the violations persist.  Therefore, we have no choice but to begin calling Richland County and reporting you.  Again, the fines for these violations go up to $1000.  

Grass Clippings
Grass clippings should not be blown into the street or into drainage ditches. When grass clippings are put on the street, they wash down the storm drain and cause algae blooms. When the algae have used all the nutrients in the grass clippings, they die. Then when the decomposers break down the algae, all the oxygen gets used. Fish need oxygen. Grass clippings left on the lawn feed nutrients to the grass.
If you have hired a landscaping company to do your yard, then they should haul off the yard debris or bag it and stow it out of site until you can put it by the street on Wednesday.
GARAGE SALES
GARAGE SALES are not allowed in our community unless approved by the Board of Directors. The neighborhood holds 2 community garage sales each year – one is the Saturday after Mother’s Day and the other is the first Saturday in October.  The POA pays for the advertising for both of these sales, and participation is encouraged.  Any other garage sales MUST be approved by the Board of Directors.
Pet Poop
Richland County Code of Ordinances - Chapter 5: Animals and Fowl

Sec. 5-6 Removal of Excrement Ord. No. 066-04HR
"The owner of every pet shall be responsible for the removal of any excretions deposited by his or her pet on public walks and ways, recreational areas or private property other than that of the owner"

The POA has provided a black trash bin in the park so that you can easily deposit the bagged poop.  
Miscellaneous

The State Newspaper makes money by selling advertisements and then distributing them.  Since not everyone subscribes to the paper, The State distributes special “advertising extras” once or twice a week.  Please pick these up when they are delivered even if you do not wish to read them.  The newspaper can go in your recycle bin, and the plastic bag can be used to pick up pet poop.
Email Addresses
If you would like to get the newsletter and other alerts, then please send an email to DovePark29223@gmail.com.  Please put your address in the subject line so that we can catalog it properly.  The Board’s policy is to use BCC (blind carbon copy) on emails so that no one else will get your email address.  The newsletters are sent as attachments; they are scanned for viruses before attachment so do not be afraid to open them.
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